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Hello choir students and parents! We’ve had a great start in choir this school year and we are looking forward to the 

start of the concert season!  Please read over this newsletter for details regarding your student’s participation in choir. 
 
There is an exciting opportunity available this year for all choir students in ​grades​ ​7-12​--they can audition to be a 

part of the Idaho Music Educators’ Association All-State Choirs!  Students can record an audition and submit it along with a 
$10 audition fee.  If chosen they will rehearse with a renowned conductor and the top singers from across the state during 
the IMEA Conference at the end of January.  This opportunity is completely OPTIONAL, but is a great experience for students. 
Interested students should speak to Mrs. Branigan and record their audition by the by then end of September. 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please contact me with any questions, 
Mrs. Branigan 

anna.branigan@idahoartscharter.org 


